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TO: Satpal Sidhu, County EXecutive
FROM: Bill Elfo, Sheriff ///
RE: 2023/24 Interlocal Agreement between Whatcom County and the City of Bellingham
DATE: October 17, 2022

Enclosed are two (2) originals of a contract between Whatcom County and the City of Bellingham
for your review and signature.

=  Background and Purpose

This is a two-year contract for Work Crew services for outdoor clean-up in and around the City of
Bellingham.

*  Funding Amount and Source
Funding for these services will come from the City of Bellingham budget.
* Difference from Previous Contract

Decreased the number of days to be worked per year from 209 to 130. The maximum annual
compensation will decrease from $89,000.00 to $55,250.00.

Please contact Laurie Reid at x6506 if you have any questions or concerns regarding this
agreement,

Encl.

Our Vision: The Office of Sheriff: Dedicated to making Whatcom County the Safest in the State through Excellence in Public Safety.



